
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

February 3, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
• Route 12 

Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of January 18, 1977. 

Enclosed are a copy of our letter of January 17, 1977, to you and 
copies of the Warren Commission file relating to James Tague. As 
you will note, our letter of January 17 does not contain a promise 
to prepare and furnish you lists of records that were withheld from 
you. It does state that copies of records relating to the material 
we have denied to you since the 1970 review will be furnished to 
you. These records consist of our correspondence with you and 
your deposit account records. 

Copies of all records on the lists of records made available in the 
calendar years 1574 and 1975 have been furnished to you. 

Sincerely, 

(MISS) JANE F. SMITH 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


